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Dear Parent/Carer,  

‘Design a Christmas Card Project’ 
 

Following the success over the previous years, we are participating again in the ‘Design a Christmas Card 
Project’ run by Cauliflower Cards. The project aims to encourage pupils’ creativity and design skills 
whilst also raising funds for our school.  

 
Your child has been creating their own design for a Christmas Card that can be professionally printed 
to produce a pack of 12 cards with envelopes, a mug, gift labels or wrapping paper. Not only would it be 
very exciting for your child to see their work as a finished printed product, the cards themselves are 
great for sending a more personal greeting to family and friends at Christmas!  
 
Card packs and other items can only be ordered and paid for online and all orders need to be placed by 
5pm on Monday 11th October. Please refer to your order form for further instructions.  We will send 
a photocopy of your child’s design home with their order form. Please send in the completed order form 
once you have completed your order online and we will attach and send your child’s original art work. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to the children’s designs being delivered at the 
beginning of December.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Emma Weatherhill and Kim Bird  
Father Christmas’ Helpers  


